
GCPS 8th Graders and the PSAT 8/9 
Gwinnett’s 8th graders have an early opportunity to set their 
course for college and careers. 
 
On October 26, 2021, GCPS students in 8th grade will take the PSAT 8/9 at no 
cost.   
 
The PSAT 8/9 is a test that helps determine what students need to work on most 
so that they are ready for college when they graduate from high school. 
It’s part of the College Board family of assessments that includes the SAT 
college-admission assessment and the PSAT/NMSQT, a preview of the SAT.  
 
The PSAT 8/9 tests the same skills and knowledge as the SAT and 
PSAT/NMSQT, but in a way that makes sense for 8th graders. The test focuses 
on the skills and knowledge at the heart of education— what students have 
been learning in school and what they’ll need to succeed in college.  
 
The PSAT 8/9 isn’t about how well students memorize facts and definitions, so 
no need for flashcards or all-night cramming. It’s about the everyday… 

o The Reading section asks students questions like ones they might 
experience in a lively, thoughtful, evidence-based discussion. It’s about 
how students take in, think about, and use information. 

o In the Writing and Language section, the test-taker will be an editor, 
improving passages written especially for the test. Students will use the 
same skills they use to proofread their own schoolwork. 

o The Mathematics section covers a range of math practices, with an 
emphasis on problem solving, modeling, using tools strategically, and 
using algebraic structure… the type of math that students will rely on most 
in all sorts of real-world situations. 

The PSAT 8/9 establishes a baseline measurement of college and career 
readiness as students enter high school. It also gives students a chance to 
preview the SAT and the PSAT/NMSQT. 
  
For more information about the PSAT 8/9, go 
to https://parents.collegeboard.org/college-board-programs/psat-89 
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